
Other Leadership Training 
Evidence of council members sharing their leadership skills by leading a training session or 
activity with younger students from a feeder school 
 
On January 19, 2019, Marco Forester’s ASB Student Government held a dance on their campus 
for their students. Dana Hills ASU was invited to help with set-up and provide our technical 
assistance. Due to their interest and an interest from many other schools, we have created a 
student-run, licensed production company called Pod Productions. Our technology committee 
works with the students on Marco’s ASB to set up the truss towers, lighting on the towers, and 
the sound for the dance. We are working to help teach the next generation of students and 
prepare them for ASU in high school. 
 


